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27 February 2024 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
GSSA CONGRESS 59: CONFIRMATION OF SOLE SUPPLIER 
 
This letter serves as an official confirmation that the Grassland Society of Southern Africa (GSSA) is an 
independent, unincorporated voluntary association registered with the CIPC as a Non-Profit Company (NPC) 
- Registration Number NPO-053-937. 
 
The GSSA is a professional organization that is involved and concerned with the science and practice of 
rangeland and pasture management. This broad field involves primarily the use and conservation of natural 
resources. The GSSAs affairs are run by a council, elected from the association’s membership of scientists 
and managers in the field of grasslands ecology, pasture science, and rural development practitioners. The 
vision of the GSSA is that of advancing rangeland ecology and pasture management in Africa. 
 
I also hereby confirm that the GSSA is the sole supplier of the upcoming 59th Annual Congress of the 
Grassland Society of Southern Africa, the Research Skills Workshop, and the Policy & Practice Workshop. The 
Research Skills Workshop will take place on 22 July 2024, the full scientific Congress will be held from 23 to 
25 July 2024, and the Policy and Practice Workshop is planned for 26 July 2024. 
 
Kindly contact me via email if you require more information or visit our website, 
https://app.glueup.com/event/59th-annual-congress-of-the-grassland-society-of-southern-africa-95103/ 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Minette van Lingen 
ADMINISTRATOR 
 
Email: info@grassland.org.za 
Cell: 082 8252 088 
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